
Polar Plunge Rescheduled

Due to the inclement weather forecasted this week, the Polar Plunge
for Special Olympics at Alum Creek State Park has been rescheduled
from February 5th to Saturday, February 19th. In making the
announcement, Special Olympics Ohio stressed that safety of all
participants is always a priority.
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